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Frederick Street bridge replacement
Project update March 2023
Thank you for your support while we built your new Frederick Street entry ramp in 2022. 
 
Queensland Rail is proud to share the news with you that we have contracted well-known 
Brisbane community artist, Ash Taylor, to create a beautiful mural with local icons on the ramp.  
 
Works will recommence in March to complete earth and structural works for the Frederick Street 
and Mina Parade bridge entrances. Works are expected to be completed in mid-2023, weather 
and construction conditions permitting. 
 
Frederick Street will be closed intermittently when works are taking place and open on non-work 
days and at the end of each work day. There will be lane closures on Mina Parade, with Stop 
and Go traffic control in place. 
 
Works will generally take place 6am to 6pm Monday to Saturday, unless notified. 

 Frederick Street ramp  Mural works by Ash Taylor 

Impacts
Machinery and construction 
noise - Excavators, generator, 
piling, jackhammering, truck 
movements, concrete, crane  
operation and road works.  

Stop and Go traffic control in 
place as required.

Parking - Some on-street 
parking may be unavailable. 

For more information, please call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
communityengagement@qr.com.au


